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Our next series of business workshops will be held on November 16th. The topic of this
workshop will be Speed Networking.  This workshop is jointly held with the SOA Actuary of the
Future section.  PRACT business workshops may be counted toward your CIA CPD credits. 
Please see the registration form  for more details.
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https://pacificrimactuaries.ca/en-ca/download/form_workshop2010fall.pdf

